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Effective Date

POLICY TRANSMITTAL NO.: UP-02-02

SUBJECT:  Annual Update of Food Stamps Standard Utility Allowance (SUA)

On February 7, 2002 the Department of Social Services filed a regulation with the Secretary of the State requiring that we review the Food Stamps Standard Utility Allowance annually and make adjustments to it to reflect changes in utility costs.  This regulation is the result of a federal regulatory change.  Annual SUA adjustments will be rounded to the nearest dollar.  DSS must report these changes and the methodology for determining them to the USDA Food and Nutrition Service.  We intend to increase the SUA annually in September when we update other program parameters in EMS.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR UPDATING THE UPM:
Remove and recycle
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DISPOSITION:  This Policy Transmittal may be recycled once the UPM has been updated.

DISTRIBUTION:  UPM list

RESPONSIBLE UNIT:  Food Stamp Program Policy – Telephone (860) 424-5384.
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